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Annual Meeting Information 
Wednesday March 17th, 2021 

Zoom Meeting @ 7:30PM 
   https://zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_v4JXbOyFTMOJ4Sax_fC4Tg 

Or Telephone: US: +1 253 215 8782  
     Webinar ID #: 94652939385 
      Passcode: 264692 

If you would like this information to be sent to you electronically, please call our office at 509-966-0272 

This year’s annual meeting will be held via a Zoom Meeting at 7:30 PM, Wednesday, 
March 17, 2021. All Association members are invited to attend. Each year a Board 
member’s term expires and an election must be held at the annual meeting to fill the 
position. Due to COVID-19, Mike Kokenge’s term was extended by a year. This year we 
will be holding an election for Mike Kokenge’s expired term and for Shelley Marquett’s 
expiring term. Mike Kokenge has been on the Board of Trustees since 2004 and Shelley 
Marquett has been on the Board of Trustees since 2018. Both members are interested 
in serving another term. Any member of the Nob Hill Water Association is eligible to 
serve on the Board of Trustees. If you are interested in serving on the Board, please 
call our office at 509-966-0272 by March 8th, 2021, so that a list can be generated 
and given to the Proxy Committee.  An interview with the Proxy Committee is advised 
and can be arranged through our office. The financial statement will also be available 
to members at the annual meeting or upon request. 
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Nob Hill Water will now be offering an automated payment system that will allow customers 

to make a payment  24 hours a day. Payments can be made with debit or credit cards and checking or savings accounts. Payments 
will be reflected onto your Nob Hill Water account within 24 hours of payment.  

All you will need is your Nob Hill Water account number and your form of payment. 
There will now be a flat $2.95 fee to use a card or bank account on any payment up to $300.00. For those need-

ing to make payments over $300, multiple payments will need to be made in order to pay the full bill amount. 
 

 Call our payment line directly at 1-888-970-0679 

NEW  
Automated Payment System 

https://zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_v4JXbOyFTMOJ4Sax_fC4Tg
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Nob Hill Water has replaced 5,670 feet of exist-
ing mainline in 2020. This pipe was replaced as 
part of the Association’s pipe replacement pro-
gram. Throughout the next few years you will 
continue to see us working diligently in the sys-
tem to replace mainline. 

  
 
 
 
 

          
    
 

 

It has always been the goal of Nob Hill Water 
Association to continue to improve our water 
system by adding capacity and reliability. In 
2019, we completed a reservoir replacement 
project, which not only replaced a 70 year old 
concrete tank but also added additional stor-
age to our system. This year we have taken 
on a new project and are drilling a new well. 
This new well will add source capacity to our 
system. Currently our system is supplied by 
five deep wells.  These wells have more than 
enough capacity to supply our highest de-
mand days when everything is working 
properly. The new well that is under construc-
tion will give us the ability to continue to pro-
vide service on these high demand days, even 
in the event that something goes wrong with 
one of our other wells. Well construction is 
slow but steady and we anticipate to be flow 
testing this fall and equipping the well with a 
pump and well house next spring/summer.  
 

~Stay Tuned for Updates~ 

 

REMINDER: Our web site has been updated to 
contain a “Service Outages” section. This section 
will provide information on any service outages—
planned or emergent.  Be sure to check the web 
page for the most current information.  

Nobhillwater.org 

Service Outages Well Project 

Be sure to call 811 two business days before 
you begin digging so that utilities can come 
out and mark THEIR buried lines BEFORE you 
start digging.  BE SAFE!  
 

April is National Safe Digging Month. 


